September 13th, 2021

[Important] Please do not upgrade to “Windows® 11".

Dear valued customers,

Microsoft Corporation announced that "Windows 11" will be available on October
5th. (Please refer to  'Windows 11 available on  October 5
https://blogs.windows.com/windowsexperience/2021/08/31/windows-11-available-
on-october-5/)

Please do not upgrade your OS to “Windows 11" until our test on “CREACOMPO |I"
and "XIFORM" finishes and confirms their operation guarantees. When we finish the
test, we will let you know on our website.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours Faithfully,

\f Z /;’/”\
Manager of the Sales department
Toray Advanced Computer Solution, Inc.

Microsoft and Windows are either registered trademarks or trademarks of Microsoft
Corporation in the United States and/or other countries.

CREACOMPO and XIFORM are either registered trademarks or trademarks of Toray
Advanced Computer Solution, Inc. in Japan and/or other countries.



